
 
MINUTES OF THE BLOOMINGTON 

LIQUOR COMMISSION 
January 10, 2017 

 
1. Call to order 

 
The meeting of the Liquor Commission was called to order by Commissioner Renner at 4:00 
p.m. on January 10, 2017. 

 
2. Public Comment  

 
Commissioner Renner opened the meeting to receive Public Comment.  No individuals 
provided comments during the meeting. 
 

3. Consideration of approving the Commission Minutes of December 13, 2016 and 
December 28, 2016. 

 
Commissioner Renner approved the minutes as he did not have any edits to the minutes 
presented. 
 

4. Consideration of the request from Robert King and Sara Finney to allow moderate 
consumption of alcohol at their March 18, 2017 wedding reception to be held at Miller 
Park Pavilion. 

 
 Mr. King came forward to provide testimony of his request, acknowledging the date and 

location of the wedding reception.  When asked whether the cater had received their license or 
applied for the caterer permit by the City, Mr. King stated Party in a Pinch (Farmer City) was 
awaiting receipt of its license by the State.   

 
 Commissioner Renner stated he would recommend the item be sent to Council for its review 

and consideration on the February 13, 2017 Regular Council Meeting agenda, but that it would 
be contingent on Party in a Pinch applying for and receiving the City’s catering liquor license. 
 

5. Adjournment 
Time: 4:03 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Cherry L. Lawson, C.M.C. 
City Clerk 
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